CEBS meeting registration form for:
	Public Hearing

Consultation Paper on the CEBS Guidelines on AMA Changes (CP45) 

23 February 2011 

10.00-13.00 hrs
 


 

taking place at: CEBS Secretariat Offices, 18th Floor, Tower 42, 25 Old Broad Street, London EC2N 1HQ
 

Please fill in the boxes below and return this email to Michelle Humphries (michelle.humphries@c-ebs.org) by Wednesday 16 February 2011. 
(Forms returned after this date may mean your name is not registered with Tower 42 Reception which in turn will mean the process of checking in on the day of your meeting will be longer than normal and will cause security problems  (please see below for details of the arrival procedure and security procedure). Your name will also not appear on the participants list for the meeting and there may not be enough lunch/refreshments.)
 

	First name
	 

	Surname
	 

	Organisation
	 

	Country
	 

	Email address
	 

	Tel number
	 

	Any special dietary requirements
	 


 

It is essential that you return this email by the closing date so that your name is passed to Tower 42 Reception.  Even if you have attended a meeting at CEBS before it is very important you tell us each time you come to CEBS. 
For your information, coffee will be available half an hour before the start of the meeting. 
Also attached is a list of hotels in the immediate area and directions on how to reach Tower 42 from the various London airports.   A hotel booking form can be found at the back of the booklet and this should be sent directly to our hotel booking agents, Omega World Travel.  An online booking form is also available on the CEBS website or by directly using this link (https://profiles.owt.net/uk_groups/uk_cebs/cebs_htl_val.asp).
For information, the following contact details can be used for the day of the meeting:

            Email: confguest@c-ebs.org
            Tel:     +44 (0)207 382 1790
            Fax:    +44 (0)207 382 1772 
Arrival and Security Information at Tower 42
On arrival at Tower 42 on the morning of the meeting, please register with Michelle Humphries who will be sitting at one of the tables in Reception (rather than going to the main desk).  We are sorry for this inconvenience but this is a new procedure which has been imposed on us by Tower 42.  
Please then make your way to the Security scanning machine which is to your right.  The Security man on duty will ask you to put any bags through the scanner, as well as any coats/jackets you may be wearing etc before asking you to walk through a "people" scanner (the equipment is very similar to that found at airports).  
On completing the security procedure, please go through to the green lifts which can be found on the right-hand side in the lift area (on the same level as Reception/Security).  
CEBS can be found on floor 18.  
